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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 27, 1976 

Dear ~1r. Wright: 

It was so thoughtful of you to send the framed original 
of your wonderful editorial cartoon. 

Your cartoon captures, in a most graphic way, what I 
believe has been my main accomplishment as President 
of the United States, namely restoring trust and integrity 
to the White House. 

Mrs. Ford joins me in sending you our personal best 
wishes for the holiday season and for continued success 
in the years ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Dick Wright 
The. Providence Journal. and 

Evening. :Bulletin 
Providence, Rhode Island 02902 
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